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Students from the Las Vegas chapter of the Collegiate Association for the Research of Principles (CARP 
LV) recently embarked on a road trip across America, equipped with postcards and bright spirits to invite 
everyone they meet to the exciting True Parents at the Garden event happening at Madison Square Garden 
on July 15, 2017. 
 
Early this week, CARP LV was in New York City, where they met people on the streets, in parks, and 
even on the subway, and invited them to hear True Mother speak. They received very positive responses–
one young woman said she was really inspired by True Mother and CARP’s vision, and one pastor they 
met was very passionate about God and sharing the Word. 
 

  
 
 “We also met Mr. Ido,” said Akira Watanabe of CARP LV, “He knew about the Unification movement 
and True Parents from a leadership conference he attended in the Philippines, hosted by the movement 
there. He had a very positive view on the event and the movement, and said he will try to come and bring 
his friends.” 
 
At every possible opportunity, the CARP students sparked up conversation and met people who were 
inspired and interested to join us on July 15. CARP LV will keep in touch with their new contacts and 
continue on their epic, 40-day road trip to spread the word. Stay tuned to hear more about their journey, 
and share about your own initiatives and activities to invite people to Madison Square Garden! 


